
Dixon  garners  KVA  all-state
honors

LHS sophomore Anna Dixon had a big season for the Lady Cat
volleyball team and she has been recognized for it as she was
selected to the KVA all-state team.

The season has been over for about a month now, but the
accolades are still coming in for the Louisburg volleyball
team – in particular – Anna Dixon.

The Louisburg High School sophomore was recently named to the
Kansas Volleyball Association all-state second team for her
play that helped the Lady Cats to the substate championship
game.

Dixon had a monster season for Louisburg as she finished the
season with a team-high 502 kills, 241 digs, 163 blocks and 53
aces from her all-around spot. Earlier this month, Dixon, a
Kansas State commit, was also awarded first team all-Frontier
League honors.

Kansas Volleyball Association All-State Volleyball Team

First team

Gracie Van Driel, so., Rose Hill, MB; Olivia Gassman, sr.,
Abilene, L; Jessica Hayes, sr., Abilene, OH; Hunter Mussetter,
sr., Wamego, MB; Serena Sparks, so, Miege, L; Mallory White,
so., Miege, OH; Emily Witt, jr., Rose Hill, S-RS.
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Player of the Year: Gracie Van Driel, so., Rose Hill, MB.
Coach of the Year: Melissa Segovia, Rose Hill.

Second team

Mandi  Cooks,  jr.,  McPherson,  OH-MB;  Anna  Dixon,  so.,
Louisburg,  OH;  Claudia  Hess,  sr.,  Abilene,  MB;  Caedyn
Reinhart, sr., El Dorado, MB; Brooklyn Strobel, so., Andover
Central, L; Kennedy Wallace, sr., KC Piper; Hannah Weber, sr.,
Miege, MB.

Honorable mention

Sophia  Dalziel,  sr.,  Augusta,  MB;  Rachel  Dossett,  sr.,
McPherson, MB; Matti Morgan, sr., Paola, MB; Riley Oglevie,
so., Ulysses, OH; Beth Schulte, sr., Andover Central, OH; Anna
Van  Driel,  sr.,  Rose  Hill,  OH-RS;  Mykah  Wingerter,  sr.,
Tonganoxie, MH.


